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News 
NACS supports the social inclusion of vulnerable groups
[bookmark: _GoBack]
Thursday, 19.02.2015, took place at the headquarters of the Agency a meeting between representatives from the Agency, from the Romanian Foundation for Visually Impaired "Blind’s Friends" (FRPHV) and representatives from public institutions and authorities (Ministry of Culture, National Agency for Employment, Department for Equal Opportunities between Women and Men, Social Assistance General Directorates of Bucharest Municipality and of districts of Bucharest).

The meeting is part of the activities of the partnership agreement between NACS and FRPHV, whose objective is the insertion of 25 young people with visual disabilities in public institutions and authorities, in order to carry out voluntary activities, job shadow, internships and internships practice.

  Discussions focused on describing the essential aspects of collaboration, drawing the guidelines and recommendations to follow.

This meeting was also attended by NACS President, József Birtalan, who thanked all participants for their presence and involvement in this process, while stressing "the crucial role of identifying and resolving labour and social inclusion needs of vulnerable groups through the involvement of public authorities ".

We remind that this collaboration involves the carrying out of activities to increase professional skills and adaptability of graduates with visual disabilities to the conditions and requirements of professional fields for which they prepare in the education system.
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